
 
 

Dear PTA members 

 

The Happy’s Circus team are delighted to confirm that Happy’s Circus tickets will go on 
sale on Monday 1 July. Please read the attached document for full event details 
inclusive of the event access times, ticket pricing and sales period. It is understood that 
if you purchase a ticket, you have read and agree to these terms. 

 

We are still looking for volunteers to help run the event on Friday 12 July, so if you 
haven’t already done so, please sign up below: 

Happy Circus volunteer sign up 12th July 2024 (google.com) 

If your company offers a Matched Funding programme, please consider helping. In the 
past our events have received Matched Funding donations on behalf of volunteering 
parents that work at Vodafone, Sky, Thames Water, Microsoft and HP, so please check 
your employer’s policy and see if you can help contribute to your child’s school. 

 

Kind regards 

The Circus Team 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeDuvh0_whxR4kRxV7zqlTy6I49OlONsgzXOb8gD2DhzZGQ2w%2Fviewform&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cf228b86b7ab84dc6517a08dc97720e26%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638551763341705462%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bBE3Fovy81oENrTq%2FBw9wkjhuQpf%2FHxv5ddE1ZjyYY4%3D&reserved=0

